Office of the Chief Justice

Ref. OCJ 271C .
24 January 2024

Sir/Madam,

Swearing-In of Prospective Barristers — January 2024

The swearing-in of prospective barristers will be held before the Bench of
the Supreme Court on Friday 26 January at 2.15 p.m in Court No.23, Level 2,

New Supreme Court Building, c/r Edith Cavell and Desroches Streets.

You are kindly invited to attend the Call Ceremony and be seated by
2.00 p.m.
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